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To:	

 Jayne Stancavage, Chair, WiMAX Forum Regulatory Working Group

Subject: IMT-2000 OFDMA TDD WMAN Submission toward Revision 11 of Recommendation ITU-R M.1457

Dear Jayne,

As you know, ITU-R Working Party 5D is developing of Revision 11 of Rec. ITU-R M.1457 and is awaiting input for 
“Meeting X+2,” specified as Working Party 5D Meeting #13 of 16-20 July 2012. In response, IEEE has prepared a 
contribution that will be based on the attached draft and delivered to Meeting #13 by the deadline of 9 July.

In accordance with the contribution, IEEE plans to submit a revised GCS by the same deadline.

Please notify us prior to our next session (14-17 May) if the WiMAX Forum plans any updates to its GCS documents 
so that we can coordinate their transmittal to ITU-R by the 9 July deadline.

As per established administrative procedures of the ITU-R, both the IEEE and the WiMAX Forum need to submit 
consistent Letters of Conveyance to the ITU-R by the 9 July deadline. Please copy us on your submittal.

Note that IEEE does not expect to be represented at Meeting #13 since the IEEE 802 Plenary is scheduled that same 
week in San Diego, CA, USA.

Regards,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc:	

 Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee
	

 Satoshi Imata, Acting Chair, IEEE 802.16 ITU-R Liaison Group  
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